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Aqua class 

Welcome to Aqua class’s monthly newsletter.   

In our unit awards, computing lessons, Aqua 

pupils have been using Paint 3D to create 

some amazing works of art!  They worked on 

the background colour and imputed a variety 

of images from different sources.  Great work!  

Aqua pupils took part in a virtual 

workshop run by Sky.  They learnt about 

the different types of jobs that Sky can 

offer together with apprentiships and 

they watched a video about the building 

of the new Sky site in Elstree.  After the 

workshop was finished they talked 

together as a class about what they had 

seen and what types of jobs they would 

be interested in.  
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